June 13th, 1922,

Dr. Gordon Bates,
154 Bay Street,
Toronto, Ont.

Dear Sir:-

I teg to acknowledge receipt of
Z%h with reference to the
meeting on June 20th of the Pusiness Management

Committee of the Caradian Social Hygiene Council,

N
your ‘letter of June 12
0

2ir Arthur Currie will at that
time be in Winnipeg, having left to-day to
attend the Conference of Canadian Universities
there. It will, therefore, be impossible for
him to Ye Present at the meeting, but I know
he will be glad to te informed of the progress
made 8t the meeting.

Yours faithfully,

Principal's Secretary.




